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Updated Home Health Agency Payment Policy Now Available 

Neighborhood News – July 2025 

Neighborhood has updated its Home Health Agency Services Payment Policy to align with the revised Medicaid 

regulations issued by the Rhode Island Executive Office of Health and Human Services (EOHHS). These updates 

are retroactively effective as of June 3, 2025. 

We encourage all home health providers to carefully review the updated policy and the EOHHS Medicaid 

Regulations, as these documents set the standards of coverage and reimbursement that providers are expected to 

follow as of the effective date. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members. 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Home-Health-Agency-Services-Payment-Policy-06.30.25.pdf
https://rules.sos.ri.gov/regulations/part/210-20-05-1
https://rules.sos.ri.gov/regulations/part/210-20-05-1

